
 

 

 
 
 

Clarification Note: Revenue Growth for FY2016 
 
 
SYDNEY – Friday, 21 August 2015 
 
In response to a number of questions from investors the Company would like to 
clarify that it anticipates revenue growth to be within a high single digit to low double 
digit range for financial year 2016.  
 

- ENDS - 
 
 
Further enquiries, please contact: 
 
Nick Georges 
Company Secretary 
Phone: +61(0)2 9454 1715 
Email: ngeorges@infomedia.com.au 
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